Dr. 3., Boucher,
Department of Health,
City Hall,

Montreal, Cue.

My dear Dr. Boucher:-

hank you very much for your
kind note of the 12th of September, in which you
were good enough to spe generously of the services
given by the Montreal Anti~-Tuberculosis =2nd General
Health Loague when our City suffered the unfortunate
typhoid outdbresak lsst

You know, of course, that the
Laague has always stood solidly behind you in your
efforts to give this City an efficient hezlth
sarvice. @ have confidence in you personclliy and
balieve. if you were given the requisite staff you
would make this City second to none in the matter
of health conditions, I am glad you mentioned
specizally Dr, Grant Fleming, who is an invaluabdble
maile

I shzll have much pleasure in
reading your letter at the next meeting of the Board
0of the Health League.

Yours faithfully,

Chairman

Anti~Tuberculosie and General Health Lesague




